
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
10th June 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
 
On Monday 17th June, Ormiston Victory Academy will begin a week celebrating the variety of 
cultures which make up our school community. 
 
Students will explore a range of issues in form time connected to refuge and asylum, 
migration, history and culture. Each form group will choose a culture or country present in 
our community to base a display on. 
 
On Friday 21st June, we will hold our Multicultural Day Celebration. Students will be invited to 
wear non-school uniform. This will be expected to be either: clothing in the colours of their 
form group's chosen country, cultural dress of a nation, or culture important in the student's 
life. 
 
That day, we will also be repeating the Community Picnic which we held last year. We invite 
our students and their families to send in a dish connected to their culture or heritage which 
can be shared with others. Please ensure that any dishes sent in come with a complete list 
of ingredients - along with any details of where the dish comes from and why it important to 
your family! 
 
 
Thankyou, 
 
 
Andrew Wilson 
 
Curriculum Leader for R.E. 
Equality Officer, Student Voice & Social Action Coordinator 


